
 

 

 Alex Case and Macmillan Publishers Ltd 2003    
Taken from the Lessonshare in www.onestopenglish.com  

 
 
         Letter ___ 
___________ 
 
 
 
        ____________ 
________________, 
 
Thank you for your letter of 4 December.  
 
Unfortunately, I will be unable to return to the restaurant at any 
time in the future. I must insist that you return the gloves by post. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you soon. 
 
_________________, 
 
 
 
____________ 
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